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Thursday 20th April 2023.
Dear Parents/ Carers,
Thank you for your cooperation with our new system for communicating your child’s attendance at
Woodlawn School. There has been a very positive response to the communication regarding attendance
and we have noticed our attendance data is increasing as a result.
We have, however, also noted an increase in families taking holidays in term time and | would ask for
your support to ensure that family holidays are taken during the holiday periods. We know that everyday

counts when we are thinking about education and attendance has an impact on a child’s future.

| would like to reassure you that Woodlawn School staff know and understand your child’s needs very
well and will continue to consider your child’s health and medical needs alongside their attendance.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely,
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Gill Wilson
Head teacher

‘The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is outstanding’ — Ofsted October 2018
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